
 

 

Face coverings 

Lymm High is again requiring staff and students to wear face coverings on public transport and in communal 
areas. Please click here to read a letter about mask re-introduction. 

Please could we ask parents to reinforce this requirement for children to wear face coverings on school 
buses? Many students are putting them on when they board the buses but are taking them off after they 
leave the school site. We appreciate your support in reinforcing expectations.  

 

Early close on 17th December 2021 

A reminder that if your child will not be able to make their own way home on Friday 17th December at 
12.15pm, please let us know by emailing amogey@lymmhigh.org.uk. So far, we have had no replies so 
assume that transport does not need to be organised. For further details, please click here. 

 

Christmas dinner  

Our Festive Menu on Wednesday 8th December is the perfect way for students to get into the Christmas 
spirit! To view the menu, please click here. 

 

Disruption to Number 42 bus service 

Warrington’s Own Buses have asked us to advise parents of the forthcoming closure of Massey Brook Lane 
from Monday 6th December until the end of term due to roadworks, which will affect the 42 school bus. For 
full details, please click here. 

 

Duke of Edinburgh’s Award 

Lots of students have already signed up to our Duke of Edinburgh scheme, which is fantastic! The deadline 
for all awards is the 10th December.  

We are currently setting up the places of those students who have already paid and will be running after-
school sessions to get them logged on next week and the week after. Students need to listen out for 
messages via the student bulletin in form time. 

For further information about the Duke of Edinburgh’s Award scheme, you can click here for a parent 
information presentation, or visit our Duke of Edinburgh webpage here. 

 

Consultation on draft Admissions Policy 2023/24 

Lymm High School is now consulting on the draft admissions policy for 2023/24. There is one proposed 
change to the admissions policy from that which was adopted when the school became an Academy in 2012 
and is currently in force. This is a proposed amendment to the third category of the oversubscription criteria, 
which relates to medical conditions and has been updated to aid clarity. Please click here for further 
information. The consultation period will run from 15th October 2021 to 3rd December 2021. 
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Cashless Catering 

Please remember to top up your child’s cashless catering account via Parent Pay to ensure your child is able 
to purchase food at break and during lunchtimes. 

 

Amazon Smile 

With just 3 weeks until Christmas, please could we remind our parents that they can help us raise money for 
Lymm High’s PTA while online shopping at no extra cost to themselves. All you need to do is sign up for the 
Amazon Smile Account by clicking here: smile.amazon.co.uk: You shop. Amazon gives. 

Any of your Amazon purchases will then benefit our school by giving us a little cash each time. Thank you for 
your support. 

 

LHS Lottery 

Congratulations to Mx Drury who was this week’s school lottery winner! You could be a winner too! If you 
have not signed up for our lottery yet, please head to our dedicated lottery website here. If you sign up this 
term, you could win Christmas! There are loads of prizes up for grabs including a huge food hamper, a luxury 
Christmas tree, table & tree decorations, a festive door wreath, bubbly & chocolates, and lights, candles & 
stockings! 

If you want to find out how the school lottery works, please click here. Tickets are only £1 each week and 
your support would be hugely appreciated. 

 

 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

The Year 7 Parents’ Evening will take place on Thursday 9th December via the School Cloud. Parents will be 
able to book appointments from 6.30pm on Monday 6th December. For full details please click here. 

For a guide to booking appointments using the School Cloud, please click here. 

 

 

Sixth Form Applications  

The deadline to hand in applications to join our Sixth Form is Friday 10th December. Applications should be 
handed into Sixth Form Student Services.               

 

Year 11 mock exams 

A massive well done to all of Year 11 for making such a great start to their mock exams. They have been 
brilliant! Well done Year 11 & good luck for next week. 
Mrs Wagstaff, Miss Taylor & Miss Brown 
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Year 13 Assessments 

Year 13 students will be sitting assessments from Tuesday 7th to Friday 10th December. Students have been 
given study leave and only need to attend for their assessments. Where a subject is not sitting an 
assessment, students should attend as normal; this is clearly stated on the student’s individual assessment 
timetable. 

 

Movember 

Well done to our staff and Sixth Formers who took part in Movember. A total of £550 was raised to support 
men’s health issues, such as prostate cancer, testicular cancer, mental health and suicide prevention. If 
you’d like to still contribute, you can click here. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lymmhighmovember2021

